

The Colt Connection February 4, 2024

Mark Your Calendars

January

Monday, February 5 - National School Counselor Week - Give a Shout Out to Mrs. Morgan. She's the BEST!!

Tuesday, February 6 - Donuts with Grown Ups: PreK-1 at 8am

Tuesday, February 6 - PTO Pat's Pizza Restaurant Fundraiser 4pm-9pm

Thursday, February 8 - MP2 Report Cards Issued

Monday, February 12 - Schools Closed - Professional Development Day

Tuesday, February 13 - 100th Day of School - Dress like you are 100 years old

Tuesday, February 13 - PTO Meeting at 5pm in the Media Center

Wednesday, February 14 - School Spirit - Wear Pink or Red

Monday, February 19 - Schools Closed - President's Day

Friday, February 23 - School Wide PJ Day for meeting our Turkey Trot Goals

Friday, February 23 - PTO Movie Night

Thursday, February 29 - Leap Day School Spirit - Wear Green



This Week's Menu:

5	6	7	8	9
ENTREE	ENTREE	ENTREE	ENTREE	ENTREE
Chicken Nuggets	Stuffed Crust Pizza	Mozzarella Sticks	Nachos	Mickey's Cheese
Mac & Cheese	Mini Calzones	w/ Sauce	Hot Dog	Pizza
VEGETABLE	VEGETABLE	Chicken Drumstick w/ Biscuit	VEGETABLE	Corn Dog
Emoji Fries	Corn	VEGETABLE	Baby Carrots w/ Dip	VEGETABLE
Baby Carrots w/ Dip	Baby Carrots w/ Dip	Broccoli	House Salad	Green Beans
FRUIT	House Salad	Baby Carrots w/ Dip	Baked Beans	Baby Carrots w/ Dip
Assorted Canned	FRUIT	House Salad	FRUIT	FRUIT
Fruit Assorted Fresh Fruit	Assorted Canned Fruit	FRUIT	Assorted Canned Fruit	Assorted Canned Fruit
	BEVERAGE Assorted Juice	Assorted Fresh Fruit Fruit Ice	Assorted Fresh Fruit	Fruit Ice
	Assorted Juice			

<u>Leeds</u> <u>Elementary School (PTO)</u> <u>Family & Friends Night!</u>



Tuesday, February 6th 2024 TIME: 4:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Dine In or Take-Out only (no deliveries)

Pat's Select of North East will donate 20% of proceeds raised on the date listed above to benefit the Leeds Elementary School (PTO)

Present this coupon at time of order at Pat's Select, * 2305 Pulaski Hwy, North East, MD (410)287-5050 Not valid with any other offer or Pat's Specials

Teacher of the Year Representative

We are proud to announce Mrs. Allie Siebold, our physical education teacher, wil be representing Leeds Elementary this year at the CCPS Teacher of the Year. Mrs. Siebold is not only an amazing teacher but she goes above and beyond each day for her students and our Leeds Community. Please join me in congratulating Mrs. Siebold!



Parent Resources

<u>Cecil County Behavioral Health Resources</u> - this is a list of mental health providers within Cecil County. The list includes services provided, whether or not the provider accepts Medical Assistance, and contact information. <u>Behavioral Health Provider List</u>- this resource includes information on behavioral health resources both within Cecil County and surrounding areas.

Yearbook Sales

Each year we create a yearbook of "the year that was", and this year we will continue with the 2023-2024 version of the book. In an attempt to streamline the entire process, ALL sales for yearbooks, patron ads and 5th grade baby pictures will be ONLINE with payments accepted ONLY via SchoolCash. Here is the link for SchoolCash

You may purchase a yearbook for \$20 - this yearbook will be in color and will feature each child who is enrolled in the school PRIOR to March 1st. Patron ads, a way to say "way to go" to your favorite LES student(s) are also on sale for \$3.00 per ad. Families with students in 5th Grade may also share a baby picture to include in the book for \$3.00 each. If you would like to purchase a yearbook, a patron ad, and/or a 5th Grade Baby Picture to be included in this year's yearbook, please click the appropriate link and fill out the pertinent information on the form.

PreK-4 FORM

Gr 5 - FORM

After filling out the form, please be sure to go to SchoolCash and pay for your items BEFORE you submit.

A Final Note (Or Two)

It's hard to believe we have already reached the halfway point of the school year. We have so much to celebrate in terms of students' progress and achievement and family and community engagement. During the month of February we will be highlighting these celebrations.

The halfway point is also a great time to reflect on our school improvement initiatives and make changes based on data we have collected. As we work together as a team in the area of school improvement, we will be sharing our plan again to receive feedback and input from our families. Be on the lookout for this opportunity around the third week in February.

We will also be adjusting our list of students serviced through our Target Title I program. Any changes made will be communicated to parents.

Finally, I urge all parents and guardians to take a look at how many days of school your children have missed. At this point, an attendance goal for our students is to be below 8 days missed. Any more time than 8 days equals a student missing 10% or more of their education. Thank you for your continued support in getting your children to school each day!

As always, please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

Have a wonderful week.

Mrs. Kelly Riser

Proud Principal of LES

